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Curriculum and Technology Committee 
Minutes of Tuesday, December 8, 2020 

 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday, 
December 8, 2020 at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, 
Hustisford,  
WI 53034 
 
Present:  Barb May, Chair (via phone); and Heather Cramer, Superintendent 
 

New Business:  

 

 

 Update from Fred Miller-Director of Technology—Mr. Miller provided an update to the committee although he was unable to 

attend.  There were various updates that he is finishing.  He recently received the memory update for tech ed computers to 

operate the Solidworks software.  He has been working on the deployment of all devices.  He has ordered the new 

Chromebooks, we have received the cases, devices will not be in district until February or March.  He also updated on E-rate 

possibilities for the upcoming school year.   

 Kiel Virtual Option—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the students and indicated that we will soon know the number 

returning at semester.  She also updated on the budget adoption for the Kiel Virtual program that the board will need to make. 

 Open Enrollment 2021-2022—Mrs. Cramer updated that the open enrollment policy needed to be discussed for next year and 

indicated that no changes should be made. 

 Instructional Models—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on various models that are being used in districts across the state.  

She also discussed what our teachers were doing and how our students are receiving virtual instruction.   


